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Human Trafficking Prevention Act  

Forms 

1 Method 
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3 Victim Disposal 
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1 Labor Exploitation 

2 Sexual Exploitation 

3 Organ Harvesting 
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Luzhou Precinct  
Sexual Exploitation Case 

Summary： 
The New Taipei District 
Prosecutors Office directed 
Luzhou Precinct in cracking 
down 20 prostitution sites and 
saving numerous sexually 
exploited victims. 

Date : 2015/11/15 

2015 2016 2017 2018 
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Overview Major Cases Final Notes 

Shulin Precinct  
Labor Exploitation Case 

Date : 2016/8/14 

Summary： 
The suspect first applies  
for an Indonesian caretaker, 
then maliciously deducts due 
salary with unreasonable 
reasons such as paying off debt 
or losing medical equipment.  
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Overview Major Cases Final Notes 

Luzhou Precinct  
Child and Youth Sexual 

Exploitation Case 

Date : 2016/3/7 

Summary： 
Luzhou Precinct and the 
prosecutors office apprehended  
a suspect who runs a lucrative  
business of introducing teenage 
girls for Prostitution. 



2015 2016 2017 2018 

7 

Overview Major Cases Final Notes 

Xindian Precinct  
Child and Youth Sexual 

Exploitation Case 

Date : 2017/3/8 

Summary： 
4 teenage girls were tricked  
into working for a fraud gang 
and got put under house arrest 
in Xindian. 



2015 2016 2017 2018 

8 

Overview Major Cases Final Notes 

Shulin Precinct  
Labor Exploitation Case 

Date : 2017/7/15 

Summary： 
Shulin Precinct apprehended 5 
suspects involved in a human 
trafficking group, who tricked  
11 unaccounted for foreign 
labors in doing caretaker work. 
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Overview Major Cases Final Notes 

Banqiao Precinct  
Sexual Exploitation Case 

Date : 2017/4/1 

Summary： 
Banqiao Precinct busted a 
prostitution group that recruits 
Thai girls from outside of 
Taiwan with  travel visas then 
exploits them sexually.  
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2015 2016 2017 2018
Total Cases 43 43 50 12

Labor Expl 24 14 8 2

Sexual Expl 19 29 42 10

Analysis of Cases in New Taipei City (2015-2018/4) 



What we  
can do ! 

01 
Prevention 
Give away publicity 

products 02 
Education 
Hold translation 

lectures and classes 

03 

Partnership 

Women’s Rescue 
Foundation 11 
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The End 


